Dear Parents of Edge retreat attendees, 
Parents, please keep this letter because it has important information including times, my cell phone number, and a brief packing list for the retreat.  
You can drop off your child at the SFA Elementary School on Waldo Boulevard (Enter on 14th Street) on Saturday Morning between 9:00 and 9:20. We will be checking students in at this time.  Boys and girls have separate sleeping areas in the house and social hall, and all should bring a pillow and sleeping bag for the evening.
The Retreat will end after the LifeTeen Mass.  LifeTeen Mass is at 5:00 PM. Parents are encouraged to join us for mass.  Mass concludes at 6:00 PM.  Parents can leave with their child after picking up their belongings from the Social Hall in the Elementary School. Parents, please make sure your child has a ride ready at 6:00 PM since we will be doing a quick turnaround from the Edge retreat to our LifeNight for high school students at 6:30.  
What should you bring?
Rosary

Bible 

Sleeping bag/pillow

Toothbrush
Deodorant
Any other toiletries you may want to use (There are a few showers available should any Edgers want to shower before bed or breakfast.)
Appropriate, modest pajamas

A great attitude

Emergency Contact / Cell Phones and other electronics

We would ask that all students leave cell phones, iPods, or other expensive electronics at home for the evening.  We don’t want anyone’s night to be ruined because of a broken or lost cell phone or other expensive electronic device.  It will also help remove any distractions from the fun and prayer we have planned for the weekend.

If you need to get a hold of your daughter/son in the event of an emergency my cell phone will be with me: (920) 323-2033. The core team and I are looking forward to a great retreat. If you have any questions before the weekend please email me (elizabeth.fritsch@sfamanitowoc.com) or call me at the office and I would be happy to help!  
God Bless! 
Elizabeth Fritsch
Coordinator of Youth Ministry
Office: (920) 652-7821
